
 

 

Ash Wednesday Soup & Sandwich Supper:  Women’s Ministry 
is sponsoring our first Lenten supper on March 5th, 5:30pm-6:30 
pm.  If you are willing to provide a dessert, bread or crackers, 
please sign up on the bulletin board in the hallway. 
 

Can You Count?  Our financial secretaries Gin Lounsbury and 
Shannon Horning are looking for help counting givings on Sun-
day mornings.  They count right after the service and are usually 
done within an hour.  Speak with either Gin or Shannon if you 
would like to volunteer or if you have any questions. 
 

The Lutheran Hour:  Next week’s Lutheran Hour message will be 
given by Lutheran Hour speaker Rev. Dr. Michael Zeigler.  The 
theme of Dr. Zeigler’s sermon is “Need to Know”.  “If you don’t 
need God, you won’t know God”. (John 7:28-29)   Listen on 
WLEW 1340AM Sunday at 11:10 am, or listen through The Lu-
theran Hour website: lutheranhour.org. 
 

Turkey Dinner:  Our annual Turkey Dinner is approaching fast. 
Donation slips will be put out with in the next couple of weeks. 
How can you help! 
 

Sewing Saturday:  Join us on March 1st 9:00am -11:30 am for a 
morning of sewing.  If you have never sewed and would like to 
start, Sharon will have an easy quilt square pattern to practice on.  
If you are in the middle of a project and just want advice bring 
your project and come for the morning.  A couple of machines 
will be available for those who do not own their own.  
 

In His Image: There is still time to register on the hallway bulle-
tin board or the morning of the conference at St. Paul, Linkville.  
The day will begin at 8:30am and conclude at 4:00 pm.  Lunch will 
be provided.  For more information refer to the poster on the 
hallway bulletin board.  
 

Doors:  If you are the last person leaving the church following 
worship or any meeting, please be sure the doors are all locked, 
the windows are closed, and the lights are turned off.  Thank you! 

 

 

Lutheran World Relief Quilts:  Check out the board in the fel-
lowship hallway.  Over the years our quilters have  sent Lutheran 
World Relief hundreds of quilts.  A poster on the board shows 
where the quilts made last year have gone.  There is even a photo 
of someone holding a quilt made right here at Good Shepherd. 
 
Kitchen Cleaning:  Before Turkey dinner every year a group of 
women gather to deep clean the kitchen in preparation.  This 
year they are cleaning on Tuesday, March 18th at 9:00 am.  Addi-
tional help is much appreciated. 
 
Altar Flowers:  Sign up on the bulletin board in the hallway to 
furnish flowers for the altar.  They can be ordered through Flow-
ers By Grace, who delivers the arrangements to the altar on Sat-
urdays.  Or, if you would like to make your own arrangements 
vases are available in the cabinet under the hallway bulletin 
board. 

Day of Prayer 
 

Tuesday, March 4th, 6 pm 
Our Savior Lutheran 
123 Irwin, Bad Axe 

 

A light dinner will be served. 
 

Ingathering:  Free will donations to provide relief of 
the southern California wildfires through Lutheran 

World Relief 
 

Those who would like to carpool to Bad Axe should meet 
here at Good Shepherd by 5:30 pm.   

 
If you have any questions, speak with Beth McCallum. 

 


